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Greg Norris Memorial Health Scholarships Awarded 

Council is pleased to announce the recipients of the Greg Norris Memorial Health 
Scholarships for 2019.  

We would like to congratulate Crystelle Vanderplas and Josiah Muggeridge who are both 
studying Bachelor of Medicine and Bachelor of Surgery at UTAS and were both successful in 
their applications.  

Mayor Bec Enders said the scholarship reinforces Council’s commitment to lifelong learning, 
innovation and the sustainability of health services. 

“The late Greg Norris was the first mayor of the Huon Valley Council. He held this position 
until he passed away in 2001,” Cr Enders said. 

“Greg was very passionate about the provision of quality health services in the Huon Valley.   

“At all times his focus was on securing health services of the highest standard for the 
community. 

“I am very pleased that his legacy lives on through this annual scholarship.” 

The awards started in 2014 with a total of 9 past recipients all studying various courses 
including Bachelor of Health Science, Bachelor of Exercise Science and Bachelor of Nursing 
just to name a few. 

A ceremony was held last Monday in Council chambers to congratulate the recipients. 

For more information: Mayor Bec Enders (03) 6264 0300 

 


